Native Village of Diomede P.O. Box 7079 Little Diomede, Alaska 99762 907-686-2175 dio.env103@yahoo.com

Jim Harmon
SeaShare
600 Erickson Avenue NE, Suite 310
Bainbridge Island, WA 98110
Jharmon@seashare.org

July 20, 2015

Dear Mr. Harmon,

I am writing to accept the donation of fish to our community of Little Diomede. Your support in subsisting our community will be exceedingly appreciated. Marine resources have always been an important part of our diet, and fish is an important nutritional value.

The change in our climate has impacted our traditional subsistence lifestyle greatly. This is in fact the first year I've noticed that meat racks are bare. Seal oil to preserve our food had to be shipped in from mainland, as hunting the for seals and walrus was poor. We depend on the ocean for food we preserve and store to sustain us throughout seasons ahead.

On behalf of the Native Village of Diomede and all residents, we would like to send our sincere gratitude and high-5s for the generous donation of fish to our Inupiaq hometown. Your charity will bring goodness to our dinner tables. Once again, we extend our heartfelt thanks, from Little Diomede, Alaska to you!

Dest regards,
Descent Miliagnete 07/20/2015

Andrew L. Milligrock
Tribal President